
Evelyn Champion, Director 

Orchestra Notes – April 24, 2023 

🌻 Solo and Ensemble Performance Evaluation Garden Concert 🌻 

Congratulations to the students who participated in our Garden Concert to get ready for Solo and 

Ensemble Performance Evaluation! Thanks also to Dr. Bartlett for the beautiful environment, and all 

the parents who attended. Congratulations to all my students who participated in Solo and Ensemble 

Performance Evaluation this past Saturday- everyone did beautifully- great work!
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Field Trips last week 

On Thursday, April 20, eighth grade enjoyed the Milton Symphony performance and 

sixth grade enjoyed the Milton Concert Orchestra performance. Many thanks to all the 

parent chaperones that helped us get across the street and back safely! 
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On Friday, April 21, seventh graders performed their “Giving Bach” program for Crabapple Crossing 

second graders. Great job, seventh graders, and many thanks to the parent chaperones that helped us 

have a fun and safe trip!
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Seventh Grade Carowinds Trip 
If your child is traveling this weekend, please make sure you join the parent Remind to see all the fun 

pictures/updates from the trip. Also, Remind may be the only way you will know exactly when to pick 

your child up at the end of the trip, so please watch for updates. 

Text @carpara-l to 81010 OR @carparm-z to 81010 (that stands for Carowinds Parent A-L or M-Z) 

 

SAVE THE DATE- Spring Concert and Awards! 
Reminder: The Orchestra Spring Concert and Awards night is Thursday, May 18 at 7pm in the 

NMS gym. This is a side by side concert, meaning all students are expected to stay for the duration of 

the performance, which will last just over one hour. All sixth and seventh grade students must arrive 

and be in place by 6:45 p.m. Eighth grade will rehearse with our percussionist promptly at 6:30 p.m. 

The gym will open at 6:45 for audience members. 

 

 

These are my final orchestra notes at Northwestern       . I will send the spring concert video through 

Remind and announce the new director through Remind. It has been a joy to teach your children at 

Northwestern for seven years. Thank you for being so helpful and supportive of your child’s music 

education. Best wishes! 

 

Mrs. Champion 

 


